
NOTICE 

ADMISSION RESCHEDULE 

(Date: 12/07/2023) 
 

 

 

 It is hereby notified that the Admission of B.Com & B.Voc. 1
st

 

year (FYUGP) at Kharupetia College is rescheduled on 

13/07/2023 (Thursday) from 10.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m.  Hence,  

all the applicants of the said programme informed come to 

the college with original Marksheet and documents for 

verification on the said day (13/07/2023). 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

Kharupetia College 


